

The King's CE School

Regis Road

Tettenhall

Wolverhampton

WV6 8XG

Principal: James Ludlow

Tuesday 17th December 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

This year we will be holding our Christmas Services at St Michael and All Angel's Church in Church Road, WV6 9AJ on Thursday 19th December. This will be a special time for the whole school community to come together at the end of the autumn term to reflect on and celebrate the Christmas story.

It is not possible for the whole school to fit in the church at one time so there will be two services on Thursday morning so all can attend. The first service will start at 9.50am and will be for all the tutor groups in Canterbury house and four Lichfield tutor groups: 9LRYA, 9LPRE, 10LAST, 11LBLA and 6LCMG. The second service will start at 11.55am and will be for all the tutor groups in York house and the Lichfield tutor groups 7LMIT, 8LSID, 10LMAD, 11CEDW and 6LALL. Each service will last for about forty minutes.

All the pupils and students who are **not** in the choirs, orchestras or drama groups performing in the services will register at school on Thursday as normal at 8.55 am in full correct uniform. Pupils and students will then walk from school to the church at the time for their service supervised by staff. The pupils and students staying in school during a service will be in form and year groups watching a festive film. Break time and lunch times will be at the usual times for all pupils and the normal timetabled lessons will run for periods 5 and 6 and the day will finish at the usual time at 3.30 pm with the school buses.

We would very much like to extend a warm welcome to all parents to attend either Christmas service. Please contact Mrs Grewal if you would like to attend so we can ensure there will be enough seats!

Yours faithfully

J.R.L

James Ludlow Principal

Telephone: 01902 558333 Email: admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk twitter.com/kingsschoolwlv - facebook.com/kingswolverhampton













